Hello A2 planning office,

I'm writing to ask you deny the planned South Pond Village Development. We do not need more houses
for the wealthy, nor do we need more sprawl. What we need is to preserve our green space. We have a
millage for doing so, and as such we do not need the developer's tainted money. Keep in mind if you
approve this project, you will face lengthylegal challenges because of the threatened butterfly species, so
any revenue from ultimate legal victory will be very much delayed and compromised from years of legal
fees. I ask you to be rational instead.

Thanks,

Colin Delaney
A2 resident since 1998



